From: Elaine Wright Sent: 08 June 2019 11:24

To: Planning

Subject: For the attention of Mr Ben Farrant

Dear Mr Farrant,

As a resident of Hampstead, I would like to write in support of planning application 2019/1103/P.

I live in a listed Georgian property in Hampstead village, where I have been a resident for 30 years. I am stunned at some of the objections this application has received, as it looks like a modest and sympathetic extension which is dwarfed by the alterations to its previous paired house. The height and size do not seem excessive and are not visible from the road to the front.

Whilst I understand neighbours' concerns over noise and inconvenience, the property does need modernising. For historical buildings to be maintained, a balance needs to be struck with the needs for modern family living and this seems to be a very fair trade off in this case. This is the best way to ensure that such houses and maintained and I think it should be supported when owners try make sympathetic and modern adjustments.

Best regards,

Elaine Wright